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Enough already. Stop the taxing of everything and do your jobs managing the money 

you have! Oregon is already unaffordable and you’re making it worse. Its also a joke 

in other states. Be more human and less politician! It will serve the rest of us better. 

There is money going to waste.. we all know it. Taxing alcohol won’t keep alcoholics 

from drinking.  


